

From: Tony Blackburn 
Sent: 30 September 2016 13:32
Cc: Bhupinder Dev; Ben Marchant; Alex Bartle
Subject: Bradford City Centre and Shipley & Canal Road Corridor Area Action Plans hearings
This email is addressed to all intended participants noted in the attached update to the programme for the forthcoming hearings.
 

I have been in touch with most of you over recent days and thank you for your assistance in arriving at what should be a final timetable.  Start times are as detailed in the programme - 10.00am and 2.00pm for morning and afternoon sessions - and we will expect to have appropriate breaks mid session and for lunch, and to conclude by 5.00pm or shortly thereafter.  Most of you will be familiar with our venue at Victoria Hall in Saltaire and will know that there are good transport links as well as pay and display car parking plus a good supply of local refreshment facilities.  If any of you have particular requirements please do not hesitate to get in touch with me.
 

My earlier email of 26 August detailed the Inspector's Matters Issues and Questions, alongside other information including webpage details for the two exercises.  These latter two webpages are presently largely up to date but there are a couple of recently produced housing documents in the course of upload and for ease of access I attach these to this email in case you have a desire to read them sooner rather than later.
 

At the present time there continues to be an expectation for a further day or two of flood related hearing sessions and I would hope to advise dates to you shortly.
 

Thank you - naturally I'll appreciate a short note if there is any change to your availability but in the absence of that I'll look forward to seeing you in the near future.
 

Tony
 

Tony Blackburn
Programme Officer
01254 260286
